
Former Director of the Institute, Dr. Benjamin Kipkorir, Dies 

Date and time:  
Fri, 2015-05-22 15:28  
 
Location / Venue:  

Nairobi  

The members of Staff at the Institute of Anthropology, Gender and African Studies have learned 
with sorrow the death  of the  the late Amb. Dr Benjamin Edgar Kipkorir (B E Kipkorir). The 
late B. E Kipkorir passed away on Wednesday 20 May 2015 in Nairobi. Dr. Kipkorir was the 
Director of the Institute from 1978 to 1983. He was instrumental in establishing many of the 
programmes and linkages at the Institute. He also participated in many functions at the Institute 
and actually hosted some of them. The Institute is very proud to be associated with such a great 
mind, scholar and researcher. 


